Friends of the Admiral's Gardens

Barbecue at Fort Amherst

Contributed by Administrator

Barbecue at Fort Amherst and tour for members of FOAGThe Friends visited the Fort for a guided tour and a barbecue in
September 2007. Almost 30 members showed up and enjoyed tours of dark tunnels with expert knowledge from
members Keith and Gerd. Sun shined all day and everybody brought along food to barbecue and share. Another

enjoyable day out!
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